School and Sports Council
KS1
 2023-2024
On Thursday 21st September, the children will have the opportunity to tell their friends why they think they should represent the class as a school or a sports council representative.    

We have already talked about how they will ask the class for ideas, attend meetings and feedback information to the class.  Last year’s councillors will have helped explain the role.
Please talk about this role at home.  If your child would like to be considered, help them to think of a few reasons why they would be a good choice.  They could write them down to read out to the class.  (We will help them to do this)

Think about the following questions....

Why do you want to be the school or sports council representative? 

What do you think makes a good councillor?

What would make you a good school councillor?

What ideas would you like to discuss?

Your child does not need to enter the election! The children will choose two children for each role, taking part in a private vote, after listening to their friend’s ideas.  For Year 2 children, those chosen in Year 1 will be asked to give 2 other children a chance.
Good luck.

Please return ideas to school on a piece of paper by Thursday 21st September 2023. We will listen to ideas and the announcement will be made on Friday 22nd, once all classes have completed their talks.
